TRIPP-LITE

The long black lead wire attached to the battery is optional and may not be
necessary in all applications. Do not connect the wire to the open connector on
the replacement battery cartridge. Connecting it may damage the replacement
battery cartridge. If the long black lead wire is not used in your application, cut the
cable tie used to hold the cable in place and properly connect the replacement
battery cartridge to your UPS. Please properly recycle.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at:
TRIPP LITE WORLD HEADQUARTERS

1111 West 35th Street
Chicago, IL 60609
United States

773.869.1234 (support)

techsupport@tripplite.com
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